Inspection of the water main and service valves has been completed. Three service
vaults had been buried by actions of the homeowner. They will be notified of the
importance of keeping the valve boxes exposed. One 6" valve servicing a fire hydrant
was inoperable. Efforts will continue to break it free. The hydrant remains in service. All
other valves are operable. Seven service valves are pre-2000 and not current.

Work on removing the mud slide from behind the water tanks was delayed and then
canceled due to conditions requested by Jim Mawhar prior to his required approval.

Our tank is presently subject to impact and damage from rocks with the concrete portion
of the protective barrier buried. An urgent effort will be made to reinforce the chain link
portion of the wall pending the approval of Jim Mawhar.

Approximately 76% of the brush removal from the roads has been completed. Work will
continue as the weather permits. All 13 manholes were inspected with only minor
problems which were corrected.

Dennis Jamason
RWS Commissioner



